June 11, 2013

Turbocam, Inc.

Eliot Wilkins

607 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825

Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF DECISION
9.6 SPECIAL PERMIT

Re: Request by applicant to amend Section 9.6 application for Special Permit for Construction in
wetland buffer previously approved 6,887 s.f. of wetland buffer impact increasing the wetland
buffer impact to 8,260 s.f. in order to reduce the size of the retaining wall, site located on

Franklin Pierce Highway (Map
Aquifer Overlay (SDA) Zoning
Box 219; Stratham, NH 03885

Dear Mr. Wilkins:

234, Lot 1.3) in the Village District (V) and Stratified Drift
Districts. By: Barry W. Gier; Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc; PO

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its June 4, 2013 meeting APPROVED your

application referenced above.

| wish you the best of luck with your project. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free

to contact me.

Sincerely,
77 ¢/

Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc Barry W. Gier, Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc. |

File



